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Burke, Ruth A

From: Marilyn Shell <marilynshell@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 8:14 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Comment on Petition to Withdraw from Air Transport Region

Dear Sir: 
 
I oppose the  petition asking federal regulators to exempt parts of Maine from tougher emissions standards for 
pollutants that cause smog or ground-level ozone.   
 
I spent most of my life in Texas, where exemptions from air quality rules have long been routine and the  blue 
sky and clean air disappeared decades ago.  When my husband and I retired a few years ago, we moved
north.  There’s got to be a better way to support business and jobs than by allowing them to increase air pollution.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Marilyn Shell 
37 Jackson Street 
Portland Maine 04103 
 


